
 
To whom this may concern,  
  
My name is Josephine Dake, employee at Lush Lounge in Madison, WI. I have been helping with the 
business since last spring. Helping with the preparation of opening. Robin Davis was considered a 
manager, HR. She helped with hiring and scheduling and inventory a very small amount of times.  
Not once was she ever an owner. From my knowledge she has no money invested and her name is on 
nothing.  
Since opening robin was consistently rude with both employees and customer and was caught 
attempting to steal from Alisas business multiple times. 


